
Apply now to work at the General Election on Thursday 4 July 
 
South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse District Councils are looking for 
enthusiastic people to work at the General Election on Thursday 4 July. 
If you or someone you know (over the age of 18) is interested in working either of the 
following paid roles, please apply as soon as possible and please encourage your 
friends and family to do the same:    

• Polling station staff – locations across South Oxfordshire and the Vale of White 
Horse, Thursday 2 May - from 6.30am until 10.30pm – from £200 

• Overnight Count staff – Abingdon, from 9.30pm on Thursday 4 July until counting 
has been completed (expected to be by 8am the following morning) - £22.50 per 
hour 

For details on how to apply, visit southoxon.gov.uk/electionjobs / 
whitehorsedc.gov.uk/electionjobs 
 
Please note, we are unable to offer the roles to people that work for, or are connected 
with, a political party.  
 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
Communications Team 
South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse District Councils 
01235 422400 
southoxon.gov.uk @southoxon 
whitehorsedc.gov.uk @whitehorsedc 
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